
 
 

 
 

24-hour Construction Hotline: 206-296-4081 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-684-1207/ 711 (TTY Relay) 

 
 

September 6, 2011 
 

 Updated Schedule – Saturday Hours 
Bellevue Influent Trunk Project 

 

 
Last week, crews started pipeline installation in the roadway on 102nd Ave. SE (north of the culvert).  In order 
to move more quickly through the area and complete the pipeline work, the contractor will begin working 
on Saturdays (as permitted for by the City of Bellevue). Saturday work will begin this Saturday, September 
10, 2011.  
 
Work hours: 
Work hours will occur between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. Monday to Friday, and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday. 
 
What you can expect: 

 Additional noise and activity: work crews, heavy machinery, dust, trucks, and construction materials. 

 Traffic control and flaggers onsite daily to manage traffic flow and local access. 

 One way traffic maintained northbound on the west side of 102nd Avenue Southeast to Southeast 
Third Street. Intermittent full road closures may be required at limited times during the construction 
period. 

 Temporary covers in the roadway after hours in work areas; please drive slowly and watch for signs 
and flaggers.  

 Emergency vehicle access maintained at all times and coordination with other public services. 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081 
 

For more information: 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081  

 Heidi Sowell, 206-684-1207, heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov 

 Web: http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/BellevueInfluentTrunk.aspx 
 
Thank you for your continued patience through the Bellevue Influent Trunk Project construction! 
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